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Comments: The Ashley National Forest provides great opportunities for motorized and non-motorized recreation.

I strongly support leaving the forest open for multiple forms of recreation, and I use the forest for snowmobiling

during the winter and camping in the summer with ATVs. I feel it's important to leave the area open for winter

snowmobiling, which allows access to so much range during a long portion of the year. I would love to see

increased trail markings and usage, along with better services including trailhead marking, winter parking, and

continued warming huts."


